
From: Regina C Discenza
To: NEIMA108 Resource
Subject: Response from "NEIMA Local Community Advisory Board Questionnaire"
Date: Wednesday, October 30, 2019 9:08:09 PM

Below is the result of your feedback form.  It was submitted by

Regina C Discenza (regdiscenza@hotmail.com) on Wednesday, October 30, 2019 at 21:16:00

through the IP 148.184.182.46

using the form at https://www.nrc.gov/waste/decommissioning/neima-local-comm-advisory-board-
questionnaire.html

and resulted in this email to neima108.resource@nrc.gov

---------------------------------------------------------------------------

related-site: Docket ID NRC-2019-0073-0001 NEIMA Section 108 Public Meeting Near Oyster Creek Meeting 10

cab-question1:

cab-question2:

cab-question3:

cab-question4:

cab-question5:

cab-question6:

cab-question7:

cab-question8:

cab-question9:

cab-question10:

cab-question11:

cab-question12:

cab-question13:

cab-question14:

cab-question15:

cab-question16:

nocab-question1: The State of New Jersey has setup Independent Oversight Board on
10/3/2019. It is not known to what extent the public's voice will be
heard.  A local CAB has not yet been established. The Lacey community
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is patiently waiting.

nocab-question2: At Oyster Creek, Holtec, the decommissioning owner, does not want one
and indicated one will not be established.  The Lacey community
wants, needs and deserves transparency during the decommissioning
process. Our property values DEPEND on it.

nocab-question3: Holtec, the decommissioning owner, holds local information forums
in Lacey Township. Based on the first one held 9/23/2019, Holtec
did not answer questions correctly, gave incorrect answers to
questions, and several questions that were asked could not be
answered. This was brought to light by several news reporters and
those articles were emailed 10/4 to Bruce Watson at Docket ID NRC-
2019-0073-0001 NEIMA Section 108 Public Meeting Near Oyster Creek.

nocab-question4: There are no advantages of not having a CAB.  Again, several news
reporters articles emailed 10/4 to Bruce Watson, NRC, detailed them.
This is a disservice to the residents and community of Lacey
Township.

nocab-question5: The disadvantages are MANY!
No voice of the public whose tax dollars contributed to the trust
fund. The disadvantage is the public interest will not be heard.
There will be no public communication and education. The local
residents of Lacey Township deserve proper communication and
answers to questions. At the 10/3 NEIMA Section 108 Public Meeting
Near Oyster Creek, a lot of good comments were made which should
be a great help as to why there should be local CABs.  Again,
several news reporters articles emailed 10/4 to Bruce Watson, NRC,
detailed them. Please do all in your power to insure the people of
Lacey are informed at all times.

---------------------------------------------------------------------------




